Subject: Re: NFHS-4 issue with district variable
Posted by admin on Fri, 15 Apr 2022 19:59:43 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Following is response from DHS Research & Data Analysis Director, Tom Pullum:

Thank you for finding this possible inconsistency. We will look into it, and if necessary will replace
with a corrected file.
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